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MAacoN EAsT ACADEMY KNIGHTS

Spectator and Fan Attendance at MEA Athletic Events

Macon East has been working diligently to devise guidelines so that we may safely conduct
athletic events on campus. We are working hard everyday to help mitigate the spread of
COVID-19 during the school day and during practice times. We need your help in continuing
this trend during MEA athletic events.

We have come up with certain guidelines that adhere to the current ADPH health order that
states spectators are allowed to attend athletic events but shall not congregate within 6 feet of
another person from another household except when absolutely necessary. Also, this order
states that mask or face coverings must be worn at all times when within 6 feet of a person
from another household. The protocol for all MEA athletic events is below. Please read through
them and understand that those not following these guidelines will not be allowed to enter the
event.

Guidelines for Attending MEA Athletic Events:

1. Guest 2nd Grade and above must wear mask, including, but not limited to, when entering
the gates, while sitting in the bleachers, while visiting the restroom, and while visiting the
concession stand.

2. Spectators shall not congregate within 6 feet of a person from another household except

when necessary.

Hand sanitizer will be available at the gate, concessions, and rest rooms.

No spirit lines or “Knight Walk” will be allowed. Only cheerleaders will be allowed on the

field prior to the game.

No fans are allowed on the field or playing court before or after the game.

Social distancing from other households is recommended when possible.

Fans must exit the event as soon as it ends.

All playgrounds will be closed until further notice. The softball and baseball fields will also

be off limits.

Only essential personnel will be allowed in the press box and mask must be worn by those

who are not communicating with the sideline or broadcasting the event.
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Fans experiencing COVID-19 symptoms should stay at home. Macon East reserves the right to
refuse entry to any fan displaying COVID-19 symptoms during entry. We thank you for your
continued support of Macon East and the AISA and for adhering to the necessary protocols
and guidelines that will enable us to have athletic events. Should you have any questions,
please contact Macon East Headmaster, Glynn Lott, at 334-399-8305.

Go Knights!



